
 

 
Our Ref: GAT 
 
Tuesday 14th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Wellbeing Charter Mark 
 
As you will know we are always striving to improve our offer to our students and their families.  
Part of this is reviewing what we do and gathering student voice and the views of our wider 
community including parents and staff.   
 
We are working towards receiving accreditation with the Wellbeing Charter Mark.  As a part of this 
we are asking our families to complete a brief survey which will provide the information that is 
needed for our action planning and so that we have a clear understanding of where we are as a 
school.   
 
If you are able to support us with completing this survey please click below. You will see that there 
is a letter initially providing information about what this data will be used for. 
 
online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/f3fde9f5-f147-4244-9629-b3890e8ea06b 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 

 
 
Gemma Tillotson 
Assistant Headteacher 
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